
                                                MARC Mtg. June 1st 2023

Lee KC8ITI brought the meeting to order at 7:35 pm with 20 members and guests present.  A 
sign-in sheet was passed around and introductions were made.  
 
Information about the meetings and club are on the club web page w8kea.org under current 
news.  Please get any corrections or additions to the meeting minutes to the attention of the 
club secretary Linda KC8MUD.

Dow Run/Walk- Chris KC8UIH-  Chris has shirts to pass out and info for those who have 
signed up to participate. 

Presentation- Jack K8GTG-  Jack gave a presentation about printing in 3-D with a machine 
printing as he spoke.  

Treasurer’s report- John W8QN- Lee KC8ITI  sold over $600.00 in club equipment at the 
Cadillac swap and that has been added to the club’s treasury.   Club treasury is in good shape.  

Repeater status -John W8QN-  John returned with a repaired duplexer from his trip to Texas 
and will install that soon. Hopefully that will remedy some of the repeater problems,  John says
a climber may still be needed to replace the heliax. 

School Club- Dennis N8ERF-  Dennis will be participating in the swap for the school club.  
Their High School Electronics club was successful.  Will K8VFO reported that the school’s 
floater balloon that the kids launched did not travel as far as they would have liked and 
explained why. 

Club Swap- Lee KC8ITI-  Sign-up sheets are going around. There are a lot of door prizes.  36 
tables have been reserved.  

75th Anniversary Celebration- Lee KC8ITI- Looking for ideas to celebrate 75 years of MARC,

Future Presentations- Lee KC8ITI-  Next Month Dave Wallack will be doing a talk about Parks
on the Air. (POTA) .  If you have ideas for any future preentations please let Will know. 

Saginaw Club- Mike KD8HMM – Saginaw’s up-coming events and club meeting times were 
discussed.

Net Controls: June 8th   Dennis N8ERF
June 15th Paul N8GEM
June 22nd Dave N4DBR
June 29th Chris KB8UIH



A motion to adjourn was made by Dennis N8ERF
and seconded by Dave N4DBR. 
The meeting ended at 9:27pm.

Respectfully submitted,
Linda KC8MUD

  

 


